
Digital Archive
International History Declassified

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

October 1, 1956
Eleventh Plenary Meeting of the Conference on the
Statute of the International Atomic Energy Agency
(Statement by South African Ambassador W.C. du

Plessis)

Citation:

"Eleventh Plenary Meeting of the Conference on the Statute of the International Atomic
Energy Agency (Statement by South African Ambassador W.C. du Plessis)", October 1,
1956, Wilson Center Digital Archive, IAEA Archives, records of the Conference on the
IAEA Statute, IAEA/CS/OR.11. Obtained and contributed by Elisabeth Roehrlich. 
https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/116572

Summary:

Statement by the South African Ambassador to the United States, W. C. du Plessis, at
the Eleventh Plenary Meeting of the Conference on the Statute of the International
Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) held in the United Nations. Du Plessis expresses approval
of the election of the new president of the conference, and discusses the history of the
IAEA Statute and South Africa's atomic energy research. 
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